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May 2013

Dear Stakeholders,

Nike continues its support of the United Nations Global Compact. We formally report on progress
outside of an annual cycle. Our last reporting covered fiscal years 2010 and 2011 in depth, with
performance information and updates remaining online.

Please see our reporting at www.nikeresponsibility.com for our most recent and relevant information.
Kind regards,

Hannah Jones

VP, Sustainable Business & Innovation
NIKE, Inc



